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20 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
We are now in a position to alert you to the arrangements for school photographs, 
as arranged for next Wednesday, 26 May 2021. 
  
I have attached the information flyer from the photographer, which provides the 
step-by-step guide to registering your child for a photo, if you wish to.  Please 
note that only pre-registered children will have their picture taken and we 
cannot add children on the day.  You will appreciate that the logistics of 
organising photos this year are dictated by Covid-related restrictions, so please 
make sure you register beforehand.  This process is not in control of the school 
either, so any queries should be addressed to the photographer.  The company are 
great to deal with and will be happy to help you. 
  
All children have the opportunity of having their photo taken, but only P1 and P7 
classes will have a class photo taken (this is our normal practice). 
  
This year, there will be no family groups taken, nor friendship groups in P7.  
All children will be expected to wear full school uniform for pictures.  After all, 
these days everyone has 100s of photos of everyone, everywhere, in their own 
clothes, yet school photos may just hold that little bit more significance. 
  
Kind regards and stay safe. 
  
Ralph Magee 

Principal 
 
 


